
Representatives of MaineDOT will be there to listen to 
concerns, receive comments, and answer questions from 
anyone with an interest in the project.  MaineDOT is particularly 
interested in learning local views relative to project consistency 
with local comprehensive plans, discovering local resources, and 
identifying local concerns and issues. 
If you need accommodations for persons with disabilities or if you would like more 
information, please contact MaineDOT Project Manager, Leanne Timberlake.
Phone:  207-624-3422 • Email:  leanne.timberlake@maine.gov

Concerns & Questions ?
Public Meeting to Discuss the Bridge 
Superstructure Replacement of 
Mathew J. Lanigan Bridge
Wednesday, Febuary 10th at 6 PM
At the Kennebunk High School Auditorium,  89 Fletcher St.
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